
Homeowner Association Board Election 

Announcement 

Dear Homeowners, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming election for the Homeowner Association Board. This 

is an important opportunity for you to participate in the decision-making process that affects our 

community. 

Election Date: [Insert Date] 

Location: [Insert Location] 

Time: [Insert Time] 

Nominations for board members are currently being accepted. If you are interested in serving on 

the board or wish to nominate a fellow homeowner, please submit your nomination by [Insert 

Deadline]. 

Attached to this letter, you will find a nomination form and a list of the responsibilities of board 

members. 

Your participation is crucial for maintaining and improving our community. We encourage all 

homeowners to vote and be involved in the process. 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to your active participation in the election! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Homeowner Association Name]  

[Contact Information] 


